
December 18, 2012 

Ms. Cassandra F. Frazier 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

2443 Warrenville Rd. 

lisle, IL 60532-4352 

New license Application 

Amendment per phone discussion 

Dear Mrs. Frazier; 

Per our phone discussion today, the Van Andel Research Institute does not plan on using the nuclide Ca­

45 and requests its removal from the proposed license. 

Many thanks, 

Signature:J2d~~~/k. Date: d~ /£ .;l01 A.. 
Paula WilliamsonDeBoe, Van Andel Institute's RSO 



Frazier. Cassandra 

From: Williamson DeBoe, Paula [Paula.WilliamsonDeBoe@vaLorgj 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 11 :50 AM 
To: Frazier, Cassandra 
Cc: Oki, Gwenn 
Subject: Ca-45 request for Van Andel Research Institute 
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox multifunction device. pdf 

Good afternoon J SandYJ 

Per our morning conversation J please find attached requested documentation to remove Ca-45 
from the Van Andel Research Institute's license. 

AdditionallYJplease note Gwenn Oki J Director of ComplianceJ has been copied as she is my new 
management line. 

I also want to thank you (and your team) for all of your assistance through this process. It 
has been a pleasure working with you. 

Happy holidays to you and yours J 

Paula WilliamsonDeBoe I EHS Manager 
Van Andel Institute 1333 Bostwick Ave. N.E. I Grand Rapids J MI 49se3 
0: 616.234.5766 I C: 269.5el.578S I email: paula.williamsondeboe@vai.org 
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